The Town of Porter will resume paving on
Wednesday July 13th, weather permitting, in
the downtown area bounded by Indiana Street
to Lincoln Street (north & south) and Sexton
Avenue to Waverly Road (east & west). “No
parking” signs will be posted two days prior to
the start of milling. Parking will be banned from
7am to 7pm only. One side of each street will
be milled at a time so access to homes is al-
ways available. The streets will be paved one
side at a time 2 to 3 days later generally.

Sweeping occurs just prior to paving. No work
will be done on Sundays. Additional parking
will be available during the day at Town Hall,
Hawthorne Park or the Westchester Library. A
list of streets in their order of paving will be
available at the Town Hall and Public Works
buildings; any questions can be directed to
Town Hall (926-2771) or Public Works
(926-4212). Thank you for your patience and
cooperation.



